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PCC OTC Reports  
 
Effective, February 6, 2010, all PCC OTC reports accessed through the Central Image Research 
Archive (CIRA) will use an Enterprise Reporting Solution, Web Focus.  Although the content of the 
reports will not change, the look and feel will be slightly different.  Additional details about the changes 
will be provided in a comprehensive Navigation Guide and through User Manual updates the first 
week of February.   
 
Should you have any question, please contact us at: 
 

Treasury OTC Support Center 
(866) 945-7920 (toll free) 

302-324-6442 Local number (Delaware) 
DSN: 510-428-6824 Option 4, option 5, then option 4 

 

 

 

 


